
 

 

 

 Year 1 Newsletter-Spring 1 Term 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a fantastic Christmas. The children have settled 

into Year 1 really well and I am looking forward to the Spring term. 

Important Information  

PE Days are still a Monday and Friday. Children should come to school in their PE 

kits on both of these days, ensuring long hair is tied back and earring are already 

covered or removed.  

PE Kit-Black shorts/leggings/joggers, plain white or house t-shirt, trainers and 

either a school hoodie or school jumper. 

If your child is attending Multi sports after school, they are welcome to come into 

school wearing their PE kit, alternatively they can bring their sports clothes in a 

bag and will get changed in the hall before they start their after school club. 

Everyday Essentials 

Each day children should bring a named coat, a water bottle and their reading folder 

(including their reading record). Please ensure that your child uses a bag that is big 

enough to fit their Reading Folder in. This will ensure that books are not damaged 

when the children are trying to fit them into their bag. 

 

REMINDER; Reading books MUST be brought back into school on a Monday 

morning. This is so other reading groups can use the book that week.  

 

To learn more about what Orange Class will be learning across the year, please access 

our class page on our school website and Class Dojo. If you would like to speak to me 

about your child, please do not hesitate to contact the school office or catch me at the 

end of the day. As a school we have agreed that messages sent via Class Dojo will not 

be responded too, as you can imagine the school day is very busy and staff are 

limited with time to respond to messages.  

 

If you need to speak to a member of staff on a Friday, Miss McNab or Miss Morgan 

will be available as I do not work on a Friday. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Saleh 

 


